
TO ALL WHO WOULD LIKE A RIDE TO MYRTLE BEACH IN 
OCTOBER FOR GENERAL GRAND CHAPTER 

 

Come join us for a bus trip to Myrtle Beach in October, 
2024.  We still have seats available on the bus.  See our 
registration form to complete and send to GREAT DAY! 
TOURS.  Please have your registration in by April 1. 

We would love for you to join us and leave the driving 
to us! 

Remember, those who filled out interest sheet must 
complete the registration form. 

See www.Ohiooes.org or www.easternstar.org for 
more information. 

Hope to see you traveling with us October 26 – October 
31. 

Ray’s Rascals 

Sally Anspach 440/225-5211 or 
nicksally40@columbus.rr.com for more information 
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